
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

1st December 2023 

Kindergarten End of Year Party 
 

 

Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
As a part of our end of year celebrations, Kindergarten will be having a “Party Day” on Thursday 14th December 2023. 
We will be watching a movie, participating in some festive activities and enjoying some snacks to celebrate a rewarding 
school year. Students can wear red or green to school as well as festive accessories.  
 
The cost of the party is $5, which will pay for an ice block, a snack and a juice popper per student. Student’s will need 
to bring their own lunch. 
 
Please complete the slip below and return it in an envelope to your child’s class teacher with payment by Monday 11th 
December, 2023. This is a CASH ONLY payment and needs to be the EXACT amount requested as the teachers will not 
be able to provide change. NO online payments can be accepted. 
 
The Kindergarten teachers look forward to enjoying this day with the children. 
 
Kate Hooke           Bert Lo Campo 
Assistant Principal           Principal 

 

 

Kindergarten Party Day 
(Please return to your child’s class teacher) 

(NO online payments can be accepted) 
 

 
I give permission for my child ______________________________ of class ______ to attend the Kindergarten Party 

Day on Thursday 14th December, 2023. 

 

 I understand that my child will be watching either a PG or G movie.  
 
Special needs of the child (eg allergies) of which you should be aware: 
 
______________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
Signed ____________________________________        Date _______________ 

 


